
 

CITY OF MARSHALL 
EQUIPMENT REVIEW – 03/11/2024 

 
 

Presenter: Jason Anderson 

Meeting Date: Monday, March 11, 2024 

Category: NEW BUSINESS 

Type: ACTION 

Subject: Stump Grinder for Street Department 
 

Background 

Information: 

Attached are two quotations for a stump grinder for the Street Department. One unit is larger 
than the other. Both quotations are Sourcewell contract price. 
 
City staff completed a demo on the two Vermeer units and the larger 70 hp unit did a great job, 
but at an additional $17,000 cost. The 48 hp unit is a little slower, but still does a great job. We 
currently borrow an old (1970’s) unit from MMU and that machine is becoming difficult to service 
with limited parts availability. We do not want to be responsible for damaging their machine.  
 

Fiscal Impact: CIP includes $58,000 for this purchase.  
 

Alternative/ 

Variations: 

No alternative actions recommended. 
 

Recommendations: City staff recommends the purchase of the 2024 Vermeer SC48TX stump grinder, to be purchased 
from RDO Equipment at the Sourcewell contract price of $63,752.27.  
 

 


